
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the 

future. 

 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit alternative 

2 so this brownfield site can finally be restored. The comment period has been extended twice. 

People have been given enough time to submit their comments and tools to I hope there will be no 

additional delays. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest 

Service to permit this project, using alternative two presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as 

possible. There is no need to extend the comment period. Sixty days is plenty of time to comment 

and we need the benefits of this project now. 

 

Warm regards, Pat Phelps 

 

 

Name: Patricia Phelps 


